
 
       
 

   Announcement!  
       LAKE MONROE SAILING ASSOCIATION  

     PRESENTS 
      SANTA SAILFEST REGATTA 

(FORMERLY THE KETTLE CUP) 
THE 1ST, 2ND, AND 3RD, OF DECEMBER 2017 

ON LAKE MONROE IN SANFORD, FLORIDA 
 

The Lake Monroe Sailing Association is proud to 
announce that we are the organizing authority for the 
2017 Santa Sailfest Regatta. This event has been held 
on Lake Monroe for over thirty years, under many 
different names and title sponsors. 
 
A portion of the proceeds from this event will be donated 
to multiple charities in and around Seminole County to 
enhance the holidays for families in our area. 
 
Last year we had 76 entries and split $2942 between 
local charities Kids House, and Safe House of Seminole 
County. 
 
The Notice of Race will be posted on Regatta Network by 
July 1, 2017. 
 
Sponsorship opportunities are available. 
 
For further information, please contact:  
Regatta Chair Committee:   

Willie Blevins (sailingfoo@gmail.com) and  

Andy Forrest (agforrestjr@gmail.com) 
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